





















17.08.2010

To,
Hon’ble Shri R.M. Singh,
Asst. Collector Grade-I

C/o the Register Cooperative Society

Govt of NCT of Delhi Room No. 21

Old Courts Building Parliament Street

New Delhi

Ref:- Rec.Case No. 302/04-05/3087/19964 dated 12.08.10

Reg:- Execution Case No. 302/04-05/3087/19964 –Jawala Co-Operative Urban Thrift & Credit Society Ltd. v/s Bimla Devi (Ward Aaya)
Dear Sir,

With reference to your above salary Attachment Order, we are to state here that said Smt. Bimla Devi was never employed by us. However, she might have been employed by some contractor due to which she might have given our address.

Now since, she was not our employee and accordingly was not being paid salary by us, question of withholding the required amount does not arise.

Thanking You,

Yours truly,

(DR. S. K MAHESHWARI)

MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT

